
TOWN OF MANITOWOC RAPIDS 
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING FROM MARCH 5, 2025 

 
The special meeting on March 5, 2025 for the Town of Manitowoc Rapids meeting was called to 
order by Chairperson Stradal at 5:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, 8624 CTH JJ, Manitowoc, WI. 
 
ROLL CALL 
The roll was called and members present were: Josh Stradal, Chairperson; Tom Wetenkamp, 1st 
Supervisor; John Jost, Supervisor 2, and Jessica Backus, Clerk/Treasurer.   
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Discussion and possible action on Truck Loan 
Clerk Backus reported on a loan for the new snowplow truck. Chairperson Stradal moved to 
authorize the borrowing for the new truck from Nicolet National Bank, seconded by Supervisor 
Wetenkamp. Upon vote, the motion carried unanimously. 
 
Discussion on possible route for Golf Carts 
The Board discussed areas in the Town that could possibly use golf carts on town roads. 
Discussion will continue at the March Meeting.   
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further Town business, Supervisor Wetenkamp moved to adjourn at 5:07pm; 
seconded by Supervisor Jost. Unanimously approved.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jessica Backus, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 


